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206-477-5371 TTY Relay: 711 

 

May 11, 2018 

Join us at Bike Everywhere Day on May 18! 
King County will host a station for Bike Everywhere Day to share the latest on the Lake Hills and NW Lake 
Sammamish Sewer Upgrade Project. Project staff will be available to share information and answer 
questions about the project.  
 
Friday, May 18 
520 Bike Path 
North corner of West Lake 
Sammamish Parkway and 
Leary Way 
Time: 7 – 10 a.m.  

  
What to expect:  

 Review proposed 
Sammamish River Trail 
detour routes 

 Learn more about the 
what you can expect 
during project design 
and construction 

 Share your feedback 
and ask questions 

 
 
 
About the project 
King County is upgrading nearly 4.5 miles of sewer pipe in Redmond to meet the needs of your growing 
community. Construction is expected to begin in 2020. While the sewer pipe is under construction, King 
County will also install 1.5 miles of pipe to carry recycled water. When complete, the new pipes will 
provide reliable sewer service and an important connection for future use of recycled water in the area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For more information  
 Contact Kelly Foley at 206-477-8621 or kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov 

 Sign up for text alerts. Text KING REDMONDSEWER to 468-311 

 Visit the project web page at http://www.kingcounty.gov/KCRedmondSewer 

 Follow King County Wastewater Treatment Division on social media 
 

Look for us on the 520 Bike Path. 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/KCRedmondSewer
https://www.google.com/maps/d/viewer?mid=1R3HJkPDgdlQlvCDKy2ahS6C2bpVpNZZn&ll=48.00271987997585,-119.7030997&z=7

